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Inside 
 Club Meeting at 

King Harry’s 

Field  nr Cowfold 

 

 

 

 

Yes.....its BBQ time again 

for  

South Downs Escargots 
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We will be holding the next South Downs Escargots meeting on 

Thursday 21 September at our Hat Camp venue, that is 'King 

Harry's Field', Cowfold, which is  almost opposite the Oakendene 

Industrial   Estate on the Bolney road. Arrive from 6.30 pm on-

wards - please bring your own food, chairs etc BBQ ready to cook 

from 7.30. Toilets will  be open so bring drink ! 


